
PUBLIC NOTICE 

NOTICE OF HYDROGEOLOGIC EVALUATION 
SCOPE OF WORK 

PURSUANT TO 314 CMR 5.09(l)(b) 
MULLEN MANAGEMENT, INC. 

Pursuant to 314 CMR 5.09(l)(b), public notice is hereby given that a Scope of Work for a 
Hydrogeologic Evaluation has been prepared and was submitted to the Massachusetts Department 
of Environmental Protection at its Northeast Regional Office, 205B Lowell Street, Wilmington, MA 
01887. The Scope of Work was prepared on behalf of Mullen Management, Inc. for the proposed 
sewage treatment plant and required Groundwater Discharge Permit to service a proposed assisted 
living, corporate office and training center or corporate offices at 36 Essex Street in Wenham, 
Massachusetts. 

Additional information regarding this Scope of Work may be obtained by contacting Peter J. Ogren, 
P.E., at Hayes Engineering, Inc., 603 Salem Street, Wakefield, MA 01880, (781) 246-2800. 


